
March 31, 2003

Penkota Wireline Services
ATTN: Mark Gjovig

President
P.O. Box 1952
Williston, ND  58802-1952

SUBJECT: NRC FORM 241 FOR CALENDAR YEAR 2002

Mr. Gjovig:

This acknowledges receipt of your NRC Form 241, dated September 4, 2002, and the $1400
check, dated 3/28/03, for proposed work activities in NRC jurisdiction under the authority of the
general license pursuant to 10 CFR 150.20, for the calendar year 2002.

Your Agreement State license and NRC Form 241 were reviewed and approved on
September 18, 2002, for your work activities at the following locations. 

RTS Reference Number Proposed Location of Work

000976 Camwest Inc.

001031 Ballard Petroleum LLC

We have also received your confirmation letter dated March 18, 2003, for the three days in which
you conducted work activities, during calendar year 2002.  I have updated the computer tracking
system to reflect the specific dates indicated in your letter dated March 18, 2003, in lieu of the
estimated dates which were previously submitted.

Enclosed is a signature copy of your NRC Form 241 dated September 18, 2002.  We appreciate
your cooperation in sending the application fee.  If you have questions concerning this letter, please
contact me at 817-276-6552.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Rachel S. Browder, Health Physicist
Nuclear Materials Licensing Branch

Enclosure:  As stated



March 31, 2003

MEMORANDUM TO: Shirley Crutchfield
License Fee and Accounts Receivable Branch (T9 E10)

FROM: Rachel Browder, Health Physicist /RA/
Nuclear Materials Licensing Branch, Region IV

SUBJECT: FEE TRANSMITTAL

A. Region IV

1. NRC FORM 241 ATTACHED:

Applicant/Licensee: Penkota Wireline Services
NRC Form 241 Dated: September 9, 2002, for activities during CY 2002
Agreement State License: 33-14725-01
Program Code(s): 03110

2. FEE ATTACHED:

Amount: $1400 Check: # 17369

3. COMMENTS: Shirley,
Penkota Wireline faxed a copy of check number
16726 on September 4, 2002, when they initially
requested reciprocity for calendar year 2002.  We
never received the check.  I followed up with the
company representative, Mark Gjovig.  He sent
check number 17369, dated 3/28/03, for $1400.00
for the reciprocity activities conducted during
calendar year 2002.   So this fee is for last year. 
Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause in your
accounting.  RS Browder

B. LICENSE FEE AND ACCOUNTS RECEIVABLE BRANCH

1. Fee Category and Amount:____________________________

2. Correct Fee Paid. Submittal may be processed for:

General License ____________________________

Signed_______________________________________ Date:__________________


